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A Busy Week 

The children have worked very hard on some of their reading and maths assessment tasks this week. 

It has been really useful for the children to revisit previous topics in Maths and to show us what they’ve learned. 

The reading assessment tasks helped us see the children’s comprehension skills. 

The children have worked on letter writing in English and in RE have been learning about the Islamic Faith and have 

learned about how people worship. 

In Music, we’ve been working on pulse rhythm and pitch and have had fun using tuned percussion instruments. 

Next week in RHE/PSHE we are continuing to work on how people help us. 

The children will learn: 

 To call 999 in an emergency and ask for ambulance, police and/or fire brigade 

 That if they require medical help but it is not an emergency, basic First Aid should be used instead of calling 999 

 Some basic principles of First Aid 

Sports Stars 

On Wednesday the children had such fun and it was wonderful to see them fully engage in a range of sporting activities. 

We were delighted with the way they showed perseverance and determination with every challenge they faced. 

Their teamwork was exemplary! 

Phonics Games 
Sometimes in class we play phonics games. To help strengthen your child’s reading skills you might like to look at these 
games available on: 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources  
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 Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Times Table Rock Stars Spellings/Phonics 

Please read at least 5x over the 
week. 
Please remember to write in 
their reading journals so we can 
count their reads. 
Remember that in their daily 

phonics lessons the children 

participate in reading activities. 

Have fun working on counting in 10s and the 10 times 
table and on counting in 5s and the 5 times table. 
To help your child with the games online, when 
children are presented with 2X10 for example, you 
could ask your child to count in 10s, perhaps presenting 
them with 2 wooden blocks or drawing 2 long lines to 
represent 10. 
The children are very experienced in counting in 10s 

and also in 5s. Have fun. 

The children who have purple 

RWI reading books have 

continued learning the Set 3 

Sounds detailed below. Please 

revisit all Set 2 sounds and the 

Set 3 sounds.. 

 

 

Set 3 sounds 

Set 2 sounds 


